
Upcoming works at
Hanke Reserve 
June 2025

Hanke Reserve and 17 Hanke 
Road, Doncaster.  

Removing side fence between 17 
Hanke Road and Hanke Reserve. 

Demolishing dwelling at 17 Hanke 
Road (including asbestos 
removal).  

Landscaping the expanded park 
area. This includes new tree 
planting, access path, furniture, 
and drinking fountain.   

When to expect us

We plan to begin works early June 
and finish by end of June 2025. 

Workers will be on site between 
7.00am and 5.00pm on weekdays.

This schedule is subject to weather 
conditions.

improvements to Hanke 
Reserve Why these works are needed

This project aims to create open space within 
the Doncaster Hill precinct

What this means for you

During these times, you may notice:

construction noise and dust.

minor traffic disruptions

at times. 

Who will complete the works?

Our contractors will complete these works.

For questions about the works, please contact:

Cormac McCarthy

Senior Open Space Development Officer 

9840 9333 or 
manningham@manningham.vic.gov.au

This project is part of our Parks Improvement 
Program and will be delivered under our 
2024/25 Capital Works Program.

For the latest information, go to 
manningham.vic.gov.au/parks/hanke-
reserve


